

September 12, 2016

Dr. Jeffrey Noble C/O Pelican Bay Rotary Club Inc PO Box 110777 Naples, FL 34108

Dear Dr. Noble and the members of the Pelican Bay Rotary Club Inc,

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to address your meeting on Friday the 9th. I enjoyed speaking to your members and listening to Jimmy Dascani's presentation of Landmark Hospital. On behalf of the Board of Directors, families, volunteers and staff of the Alzheimer's Support Network, I would like to personally thank you for your very generous donation of \$500.00. Your financial support to the Alzheimer's Support Network is greatly appreciated. That support is making an impact. It enables us to continue our mission that was begun over 34 years ago. We believe that everyone should have equal access to our programs. Generous donations like yours make it possible to continue these services without charge to families that are often already stretched very thin financially.

Your donation will be used to keep our doors open so that families with a loved one suffering from Alzheimer's disease or a related disorder may find support and education to help with their difficult task. The Alzheimer's Support Network offers individual and family problem solving, over 30 support group meetings each month, educational meetings and materials, a comprehensive website and a Wanderer's Identification Program. We also have a 24-hour helpline that is available to anyone who wishes to call for support, information or referral to local resources.

Thank you for supporting our families dealing with the devastating effects of Alzheimer's disease.

Sincerely,

Clarke Pollard

Executive Director

The Alzheimer's Support Network is a non-profit 501(c)3 dedicated to serving local families No goods or services were exchanged for this donation Taxpayer ID Number: 59-2198939